

European Association of Chinese Studies Association européenne d'études chinoises

EACS Newsletter No. 30, May, 2003

EACS addresses and newsletter2
Women and Gender in Chinese Studies Network 3
Chinese Language Curriculum Project 4
Chinese Inside Out 5
Computing Problems: Abacus Mailing List 5
Research Resource for Late Qing Studies 6
Conference announcements
CCK Library Travel Grant7
New publications9
EACS membership application form11
EACS membership payment form 12

EACS Homepage: http://www.soas.ac.uk/eacs

Change of address information and all membership payments should be sent to the Treasurer.

President

Alain Peyraube, Ministère de la recherche et des nouvelles technologies, Direction de la Recherche, 1 rue Descartes F-75231 Paris Cedex 05, France Tel. +33 1 5555 8207; fax +33 155558439

E-mail: peyraube@ehess.fr

Secretary

Olga Lomová, Institute of East Asian Studies, Charles University Celetná 20, 116 42 PRAHA 1, Czech Republic Tel. +420 24 49 14 21; fax: +420 24 49 14 23

E-mail: lom@ruk.cuni.cz

Treasurer

Hans van Ess, Ostasiatisches Seminar, Universität München, Kaulbachstraße 51a, D-80539 München, Germany. Tel. +49 89 2180 2349; fax +49 89 342 666.

E-mail: vanEss@ostasien.fak12.uni-muenchen.de

Webmaster

Daria Berg, University of Durham, Department of East Asian Studies, Durham DH1 3TH, United Kingdom Tel. +44 191 374 3249; fax +44 191374 3242

E-mail: d.d.berg@durham.ac.uk

The EACS Newsletter is published three times a year: in spring, summer and winter. All contributions should be sent to the Editor by E-mail or on a diskette. Please remember to check your copy carefully before sending it. Workshop and conference reports should not exceed 600 words. Calls for papers should not exceed 100 words. Remember to include relevant information when contributing new book titles (author, title, publication place, publisher, year, pp., price in EURO and ISBN). Names and titles in non-Latin script such as Cyrillic are welcome provided author's the name is transcription and a short content summary in English is included.

Every effort is made to include all relevant news, but the Editor reserves the right to edit all contributions for publication.

Newsletter Editor

Mette Thunø, Department of Asian Studies, University of Copenhagen, Leifsgade 33, DK-2300 Copenhagen S, Denmark. Tel. +45 3532 8822; fax +45 3532 8835.

E-mail: mette@hum.ku.dk

NEXT COPY DEADLINE: Sep. 1, 2003

Next issue: October, 2003